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ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FUTURE USE OF FERMI ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
APRIL 30, 2015 MINUTES 

 
 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:10 PM by Chairman 
Sirard. 

 
2. ROLL CALL:  Stacy Thurston, Marie Pyznar, Michael Pescitelli, Ray Peabody, 

Tom Sirard, Chris Drezek. 
 
ABSENT: Ashley Hurley 
 

3. NEW BUSINESS: 
 

a. Continue Discussion for Board Presentation 
 

Mr. Peabody conducted an enrollment student/capacity study and a cost 
comparison between JFK and Fermi and shared with the committee. 
 
Ms. Pyznar stated this is getting too complicated and we need to keep it simple. 
 
Mr. Peabody volunteered to compile all of the data that has been gathered thus far 
as well as a pro and con list of each option and email the findings to the members 
of the committee for their review. 
 
Mr. Pescitelli announced that due to changes in his professional life, he feels the 
need to step down from the committee and this would be his last meeting.  He 
wanted to thank the members of the committee for the opportunity and wished 
everyone the best of luck. 
 
4. ADJOURNMENT: 

 
Ms. Thurston moved, seconded by Mr. Pescitelli that the April 30, 2015 Future Use 
of Fermi Advisory Committee adjourn.  Committee members unanimously agreed to 
adjourn the meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
 
Chris Drezek, Recorder 


